
Frontier Elementary 
1854 N. Mustang Dr  
Hanford, CA 93230  
(559) 585-2430 Phone 
(559) 585-2440 Fax  

Welcome back Mustangs! I am so excited to begin the 19-20 school year, I 

hope you have all had a relaxing, fun-filled summer vacation. Please make sure you 

sign up for your Illuminate parent portal. That is where you will access your teacher 

information and the first day packets. Please consider volunteering and supporting 

our PTC. Also, if you are interested in joining our District Parent Advisory Board, 

please contact the office. I look forward to a successful school year and can't wait to 

see you all on August 14th!      

 

First Day of School 

August 14th 

Back to School Night 

September 4th 

Due to changing enrollment, classroom placements are always subject to 
change if necessary. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we 

make any changes needed to ensure our students are appropriately placed and our enrollment is balanced 

throughout the district. To access your child’s teacher, please log into your Illuminate parent portal, 

https://puesd.illuminatehc.com/login  classroom placements will be posted by Aug. 9th.  If you need assistance 

accessing your account please call the office, we will not give class placement information over the phone, but 
we will help you access your portal. 

“Home of the Mustangs” 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL IS Wednesday, AUGUST 14th (Minimum Day) 

       TK/Kinder 1st– 3rd  grades  4th-5th grade 
  Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 8:15– 2:10 8:15-2:15      8:20-2:55 

  Every Wednesday is early dismissal 8:15– 1:10 8:20-1:15      8:20-1:15 

Back to School Night is Wednesday, September 4th, 2019 

PARENTS ONLY PLEASE (For safety reasons, we can not have students waiting in the halls or on the yard) 

5:30 p.m. -7:30 p.m. 

We will be having 2 identical sessions in the classrooms to accommodate families with more than one student.  

Please Note:: The campus will open to students at 7:45 am.  Please be sure that you do not 

drop off your child before then.  There will be no supervision. Help us keep our students safe as 
they enter and leave school. Please review and follow the map of the drop off/pick up area.  

Remember,  the area near the office is NOT a drop off/pickup area. School will start five 
minutes earlier and end five minutes earlier this year. Also, kindergarten will get out five 

minutes earlier than 1st-3rd grades. There will be a common release time for all grades on 
Wednesday’s, as well.  

We had a very successful 18-19 school year and our 

school was awarded the 2018 California Honor Roll 

Campaign for Business and Education Excellence 

Award.  

Kindergarten Meet and Greet   
August 12th, 2019                                                                                                                               

12:30 p.m.— 2:30 p.m.                                 

First Day Packets can be accessed online through Illuminate Parent Portal (under forms). For safety reasons, students will 

not be able to attend any field trips without a completed packet.  https://puesd.illuminatehc.com/login 


